
Mr. and Mrs. Irving H. Goldin 
8 Linden Road 
Poughkeepsie , New York 12603 

Dear Mr . and Mrs. Goldin: 

October 26, }977 

We gratefully acknowledge your generous donation of 
$5.00, which you kindly gave to St. Vartan Armenian 
Cathedral in memory of the late Mr. Sarkis Isbirian. 

Receipt Number 27482 is enclosed herewith. 

Enclosure 
me 

Yours sincerely • 

Syraun Palvetaian 
Director 


